
Year 1 Visit
As theologians, year 1 pupils visited a Gurudwara in Forest Gate as part of the Religious 
Education curriculum.  This was our first visit out of school and we travelled by bus. All 
the children thoroughly enjoyed learning more about Sikhism and  the features inside a 
Sikh temple. The children were very respectful when they entered and listened well.

Every child has the right to celebrate their own language, culture and religion. (Article 30)

Weekly Newsletter - 25/02/22
Dear  Parents,
It has been a very busy first week of the 
Spring 2 half term here at Star! We have 
gotten straight into our Happiness rights 
focus! Please send in those postcards 
demonstrating how your child is showing 
and promoting happiness outside of 
school.
Our Year 1’s have enjoyed their local 
visit to the Sikh Temple this week and it 
was wonderful to hear all their 
comments about what they had learnt.
Next Tuesday we will be having a visit 
from our school improvement advisor 
and she will be speaking to children 
about their English and Maths learning.
We are very sad to be saying goodbye 
to Ms Power today. She leaves us to go 
off travelling and to work overseas. We 
wish her an amazing adventure and 
thank her very much for all that she has 
done for the children at Star.
Next week is storytelling week and one 
of our favourite days next Thursday is 
World Book Day. Please remember to 
send your child to school dressed as 
their favourite book character.
Best wishes
Ms Von

Twosday - 22/2/22
To celebrate the very unique day we 

set our pupils the challenge of 
creating a piece of work all about the 

number 2. The results were 
outstanding with hats, pictures and 

even stories and poems! The 
creativity of our pupils never ceases 

to amaze!

Magic breakfast offers nutritious breakfast  to up 
to 200,000 children across the UK and by taking 
part in the Great Big Breakfast, we can help  put 
a spotlight on the issue of child morning hunger 
and  get closer to ending it now and for good.
This morning we held our Great Big Breakfast 
event to help celebrate our favourite meal of the 
day in support of Magic Breakfast.
The Children enjoyed  delicious
bagels,waffles ,fruits, pancakes
and cereals. We even had a special
breakfast quiz!
It was a joy to see children sitting
together and eating breakfast.
What a great start to the day.

Magic Breakfast


